Educating for
Understanding

Challenges and Opportunities in Inter Faith Learning
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St Thomas’ Church, Belfast
Saturday 13 October 2012

Organised by the Inter Faith Working Group
of the Church of Ireland



Our increasingly multi-cultural and multi-religious society raises many challenges and
opportunities for us. In particular, those involved in education (both formal and infor-
mal) face many unprecedented issues.

This half-day seminar, organised by the Inter Faith Working Group of the Church of

Ireland, will provide a space to address some of the theological, pastoral and practical
implications of “Educating for Understanding.”

The cost of the conference (including lunch and tea/coffee) is £20 or €25. Students may
attend free of charge. The fee can be paid by cash or cheque on the day but those wishing
to attend should register in advance with the Revd Darren McCallig by email
mccalld@tcd.ie or by telephone 353(0)1 896 1402,

TIMETABLE

1.00-2.00

2.00-2.45 Inter Faith Challenges in Education
e hog

The seminar is being held in Saint Thomas’ Parish Church, 1A
Eglantine Avenue, Belfast, BT9 6DW.

Saint Thomas' is located at the end of Eglantine Avenue at the
junction with the Lisburn Road,

We are very grateful to the Rector and Select Vestry of the Parish
for their support. Parking will be available at the church.




